
2009 NEBUG Conference 
 
The University System of NH will be hosting the FY09 NE Banner Users 
Conference (NEBUG).  The date is October 6, 2008 and the link below will connect 
you with the registration web site.  If you have any questions, please contact 
STHR.  Thanks. 

             http://usnh.edu/banner/nebug/nebug.htm 
 

http://usnh.edu/banner/nebug/nebug.htm



